
Shutesbury Elementary School 
WINTER CLOTHING  

	
  SWAP 
 

	
  Please bring winter clothing, 
outerwear, shoes or boots that 

your child has outgrown! 

Friday, November 6th 
8:30am-4:00pm 

At Shutesbury Elementary School 

23 West Pelham Road 

• Please share items in gently used 
and clean condition only! You may 
bring items to the school office in 

advance to be stored. 
• You may take your items that 

remain or we will donate them to a 
local family support center 

• Please talk to Jessica or Dennise in 
the office if you have questions. 

All are welcome! 


